
Sacred Heart Cathedral 
Parish Notices 

3rd  SUNDAY OF ADVENT 15th DECEMBER 2024. 
1. Today SHC Parish in collaboration with the Federation of catholic Association is 

organizing a Christmas carnival which begins at 8 Am till 6PM. kindly be part of 
the celebration. 

2. Calendars for the year 2025 are available for Rs 50/-. I request you all to buy 
for your family and friends. 

3. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your 
monthly church support fund. 

4. I request all the BEC members to collect the Envelopes for My Contribution for 
Christmas. 

5. The Christmas carols will be organized in BEC unit. I request all the BEC 
coordinators to arrange in your respective areas. 

6. Sacred heart Cathedral in collaboration with ecumenical commission is organizing 
an Ecumenical Carol from 16th to 21st of December from 7.00 PM to 8.00PM. 
You all are cordially invited. 

7. Spiritual preparation for Christmas through the sacrament of reconciliation will be 
held on 21st and 22nd of December from 5.00PM to 7.00PM. 

8. Christmas Night Vigil; 24th December the Carols begins at 10.00Pm and Solemn 
Eucharistic celebration will begin at 11.00PM. On Christmas day we will be 
taking  a second collection for Africa mission.   

 On 25th December, there will not by any Mass in the Mass Centers. 
 On 25th December, there will be mass at 9.00 am in English, 10.30 am in Hindi 

and 11.30 am in English at St. Columba’s School Grounds. Entry through St. 
Columba’s School gate only. Thereafter no Masses will be celebrated. Church will 
be opened for visitors from 7.00 am to 11.pm. There will be only one Entry point 
through DCC Hall Gate. 

9. We are pleased to announce that our church now offers a convenient option for 
making contributions online through a secure barcode system! For those who 
would like to make their offerings or donations and Church Support Fund 
electronically, please visit the Help Desk after the service. Our team will assist 
you in scanning the barcode and completing your contribution quickly and easily. 
Thank you for your continued support and your generosity. 

10. We need Volunteers for crowd management on the Christmas day. Interested 
people can give your name to any of the parish fathers or the church help desk.  I 
also request the BEC leaders to take care of the offertory procession. 

11. On the 29th December we will be having Christmas tree celebration for catechism 
children. 

Fr Francis Swaminathan  
Paris Priest  


